

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"It's kind of fun to do the impossible." Walt Disney

May 12, 2017

Dear St. Stan's Families:

To do the impossible is fun; to have fun is to remind us we are alive. This is the time of year that is full of expectations when it comes to the fun end of year activities students are part of; and full of anticipation when it comes to what the summer has in store.

This week, our second graders celebrated with joy their First Holy Communion, our instrumental music students demonstrated how talented they are with their recital and we are waiting with great anticipation for our chicks to hatch next week and to have a fun filled field day.

Friday, May 19, 2017 we will have our annual field day and early weather reports suggest we will have a beautiful day. Students should come dressed in their gym uniforms that day. They can either wear the shorts or sweat pants depending on the weather for the day. Each class will receive field day t-shirts the morning of field day for them to change into. Students are permitted to wear hats and/or sunglasses but they need to be responsible for them. I highly suggest you apply sunscreen to your child before they leave for school and you may want to consider bug spray since this year has been a very big year for ticks.

On Monday, May 15, 2017 please be reminded that we have a 12 noon dismissal with after care available. Eighth graders should be preparing for final exams that will be administered the week of May 22nd. As the end of the year draws closer you, you will be receiving information in reference to moving up day and the 2017-2018 school year.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico

Principal